From: Helen McGettrick [mailto:hmcgettri@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 2:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Keane, Erin; Godinez, Angelica
Subject: Re: Donation of art to South Chicago Library

On October 21, 2017, Adrian Birrueta donated three of his paintings to the South Chicago Branch of the Chicago Public Library.  I am accepting these paintings on behalf of the Chicago Public Library and the City, and they will be displayed in the Branch.
Helen McGettrick | Librarian III | South Chicago Branch
